
January 17, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am in favor of this bill.  I agree that people running for the school board positions in the state 

follow the same requirements as other representatives in our state.  I honestly also do not believe 

that the teacher’s unions should be involved in financing, although, I realize that is not part of 

this bill.  At the very least, to be transparent in who’s donating money to which candidates. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Phyllis Magelky, M.S. CCC-SLP 


